
POMPERAUG REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 15 
NOTICE TO VENDORS AND CONTRACTORS 

 
August 2025 

 
Asbestos-Containing Building Material (ACBM) is known to exist in facilities owned 
and/or operated by Regional School District 15.  The location of this ACBM is identified 
in an Asbestos Management Plan that has been prepared for each facility in the district.  
Copies of the Asbestos Management Plans are located in the administrative office of 
each facility and in the Superintendent’s office at 286 Whittemore Road, Middlebury, 
Connecticut.   
 
Vendors and contractors shall not perform any work in any portion of a building owned 
and/or operated by this school district without first determining whether the work will 
disturb ACBM.  This determination can be made by reviewing the information in the 
Asbestos Management Plan or by contacting Robert Dionne at (203) 758-2470. 
 
Special permission is required for activities that may disturb ACBM.  If your work will 
disturb ACBM, or if you are not certain whether your work will disturb ACBM, contact 
Robert Dionne before starting work. 
 


